
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        
4/17/2024                   
 
Beginning April 22, the Pike County Health Department’s immunization clinic will be closed on Mondays. 
The clinic will be open for walk-ins on Thursdays only from 1:00pm-4:00pm through the end of July.  

 
The immunization clinic accepts most insurances, Medicare A/B, Medicare Part D, Medicaid and has 
financial assistance programs to cover the costs of vaccines.  
 
The clinic offers all vaccines recommended by the CDC for children and adults.  
For a complete list of available vaccines and accepted insurances, please visit the Pike County Health 
Department website.    
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